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ASX Announcement 23 June 2023 

Investor Webinar 
 
 
Arizona Lithium Limited (ASX:AZL) (“AZL”, Arizona Lithium” or the “Company”) is pleased to invite 
shareholders and investors to an Investor Webinar on Tuesday, 27 June at 11:00 am AEST / 9:00 am 
AWST. Managing Director, Paul Lloyd, Executive Director, Matthew Blumberg and Chief Technical 
Officer, Brett Rabe, will provide a Company update. 

 

Event: AZL Investor Webinar 

Presenters: Managing Director, Paul Lloyd, Executive Director, Matthew Blumberg and Chief Technical 
Officer, Brett Rabe 

Time: Tuesday, 27 June at 11:00 am AEST / 9:00 am AWST 

Where: Zoom Webinar, details to be provided upon registration. To register your interest for the 
webinar, please click through to the link below. 

 

Registration link: 

https://janemorganmanagement-au.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_v3FRyttmRByIOvaH1trcOg 

 

After registering your interest, you will receive a confirmation email with information about joining the 
webinar.  

 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Managing Director. 
 
For further information please contact: 
Mr. Paul Lloyd 
Managing Director 
Tel. +61 419 945 395 
paul@arizonalithium.com 
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